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Thursday, 25 January 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
We’ve had another busy week at Moorlands. Year 5 have taken delivery of some eggs and have been waiting patiently 
for them to hatch. So far, we have 6 very fluffy chicks!  

 
Bagshaw Museum 
Year 3 have been on an historical adventure to Bagshaw Museum this week. 3CM went on Tuesday and the other 
classes have been today.  3CM wrote the following about their trip: 
We saw a real 4000 year old sarcophagus! It was decorated with hieroglyphs. It was incredible! After, we got to touch 
artefacts from the Ancient Egyptian times, I liked the lid of the canopic jar best. Thanks, Bagshaw! Ronnie 
At the museum we saw a 4000 year old coffin lid & even a mummified hand! We made a bookmark out of papyrus. We 
excavated objects & tried to guess who they belonged to. In the afternoon we wrapped up Aaron like a mummy. We 
touched real ancient artefacts. It was great! Lucas 

 
 
 
Moorlands Primary PTA Disco 
We are all looking forward to the PTA Disco on Thursday, 1st February 2024 
The first disco is from 5.00pm to 6.30pm for Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3. 
The second disco is from 7.00pm to 8.30pm for Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6.  
The tickets are £2.50 each. They are available to book now on Parent Pay. Purchasing a ticket will put your child’s 
name on the list, you won’t be given a paper ticket. 

mailto:office@moorlandsprimary.org.uk


 

2 
 

 

Tickets must be purchased by 3pm on Friday, 26th January. After this date, it will not be possible for you 
to buy tickets or to exchange them with someone else. This is to ensure correct medical/dietary 
information can be collated in advance of the disco and to enable the PTA to purchase appropriate 
amounts of refreshments. 
Please note, all children need to be picked up from the disco, they will not be able to walk home on their own. 
Please ensure any medication your child may need is sent to the disco (e.g. inhalers etc). Mobile phones must not be 
brought.  
The hall doors will be labelled, so each year group will 
enter through a different door. Children will be checked off 
the entry list when they come through their year group 
door. Please note that the gate to the YMCA path will be 
locked, so will be not be in use. 
When dropping off your child, please take their coat home with 
you and bring it back at pick up as we don’t have space to store 
them all. 
There will be stalls for your child to purchase extra things on the 
night – including sweets, crisps, drinks, small toys/keyrings, cakes and biscuits. Please note that this time we are not 
serving hot dogs. Please send change if you can! Water will be available free of charge. 
We hope your child is excited about the disco – if you have any questions, please contact the PTA on 
moorlands.primary.pta@outlook.co 
 
Behaving the Moorlands Way and Learner of the Week Awards 
Each week, every class award two certificates: Behaving the Moorlands Way and Learner of the Week. 
These awards are for children who have shown they are wonderful role models and have an amazing attitude to 
learning - trying their best all the time. 
We are delighted to share that the following students are this week’s recipients of these awards. 

Class Award winner Class Award winner Class Award winner 
 Behaving the 

Moorlands 
Way 

Learner of the 
week 

 Behaving the 
Moorlands 
Way 

Learner of 
the week 

 Behaving the 
Moorlands 
Way 

Learner of the 
week 

DD Freddie M Chloe B 2S Sammy T Thea B 4H Izzy S Rupert P 

HH Savanah H Hiba C 2H Zahra R Ayeza P 5T Ivy G Arthur F 

SS Thea T Bowen T 3M Emily W Mohammad 
S 

5KS Aisha A Zak G 

1P Frankie B Pippa C 3CM India S Ronnie B 5S Alfie L Harper D 

1K Luna J Eddie S 3S Joe W Laila A 6W Zaynab S Oscar S 

1O Eesa R Joseph B 4G Ryder G Isla C 6C Zoe E Lucy-May L 

2J Yahya K Jacob B 4W Nzube E Corey P 6F Lyra C Eli J 

 
They were presented with certificates in assembly, which will be on display in school for a week and have been given a 
privilege card which entitles them to go for lunch first with a friend on a day of their choice this week and a non-
uniform day on Friday of this week. 
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Moorlands Munch!  

 
Yesterday, our first two children were chosen to take home the Munch bag. This week 
was the turn of 2S for KS1 and 3CM for KS2. Moorlands Munch activity bag is a bag 
containing a soft toy, Munch, games and activities all related to learning more about 
and exploring food. We are delighted to announce that Eli in 2S was chosen and 
Jonah B in 3CM. 
We hope that Munch enjoys his foodie adventures and can’t wait to find out what he 
has been up to! 
 
 
 
 

Shout Outs 
Olivia P, 4H, went to the National Running Show last weekend and met the very inspirational 
Mo Farah. 
 
Community Events 
You may be aware that we work closely with MHST, who are rebranding as Kirklees Keeping In Mind (KKIM). They are 
holding a community event, local to Moorlands, and everyone is welcome. See the flyer at the end of the newsletter. 
You can find out more about our local community via Salendine Nook Community Hub information which can be found 
on our webpage: 
Moorlands Primary School - Community offers and information for adults, families and children 
 
Moorlands Star Writer of the Week  
This week’s Star Writer is Louis, 4H, for the fantastic backstory he created for the main character in the book (Ice 

Palace). Louis included some fantastic sentence openers and ambitious vocabulary. He thought 
carefully about the possibilities of the character’s background and what his life could have been 
like, including lots of creative ideas. This is a wonderful piece of work which Louis should be 
very proud of! Well done! 
All work chosen for Moorlands Star Writer of the Week will be shared on the school website 
and can be found under the ‘Curriculum’ tab on the website’s main page.  
Be sure to keep checking our newsletter and website to see who will be the next Moorlands Star 
Writer! 
  
 

School Bus – Service P48 
If any parents/carers would like to book the school bus for travel to and from school, information concerning the P48 
bus route is attached to this newsletter.  Travel costs £1.00 and further information can be found by following the link 
shown below.  
https://www.wymetro.com/schools/your-school/ 
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Dates for Your Diary  

1st February 24   PTA Discos 
7th February 24  Year 1 Phonics screening information (9.10am after reading morning)  
8th February 24  Year 1 Phonics screening information 5.30pm  
8th February 24   How we teach Maths evening - Early Years and KS1 – 5pm - 5.30pm 
8th February 24   How we teach Maths evening KS2 5.30pm-6.00pm 
8th February 24   Year 6 SAT’s Information evening – 6.00 pm. 
9th February 24   School closes at the end of the day for half term. 
19th February 24   INSET Day - teacher training, school closed. 
20th February 24  School re-opens. 
20th February 24  1O to Manchester Airport 
21st February 24  1P to Manchester Airport 
22nd February 24  1K to Manchester Airport  
21st February 24  Young Voices Choir to Sheffield Arena 
27th February 24  Strictly Pennine Dance Festival 
7th March 24   World Book Day 
15th March 24   Deadline for Year 6 Residential Balance Payment 
21st March 24   PTA Easter Egg Bingo 
22nd March 24   Year 1 Easter assembly 
22nd March 24   School closes at the end of the day for the Easter holidays 
 
   
Remember there are regular updates on X @MoorlandsHudds and on our school website www.moorlandsprimary.org.uk. 
As always, we do have an open-door policy, so if there is anything you would like to speak to us about, please do.  
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They are offering schools a voucher code 
(back2school) so that households can get a 
discount on entry when booked through 
www.brickworkshops.co.uk . The discount 
code expires at the end of 24th January. 
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